
18 February 2020 

 
Dear Contracted Party, 

 
Please note that the ICANN organization has revised the Protection of IGO and INGO Identifiers 
in All gTLDs Policy, currently available here: <new link  that looks like this 
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/igo-ingo-protection-policy-2018-01-16-en 

 
In January 2019, the ICANN Board adopted GNSO Policy recommendations regarding Protections 
for Certain Red Cross and Red Crescent Names in All Generic Top-Level Domains. This policy is 

the implementation of those recommendations. Resolutions by the ICANN Board can be found 
here https://www.icann.org/resources/board-material/resolutions-2019-01-27-en#2.d 
 
Implementation of this Policy is limited to the names pertaining to the Certain Red Cross & Red 
Crescent Names at the Second Level of the Domain Name System. Pursuant to the contractual 
obligation to comply with consensus policies, which now include updated names list for Red 
Cross & Red Crescent names, generic top-level domain (gTLD) registries and registrars are 
required to implement the reservation of the updated names list of this Policy no later than 1 
August 2020. The effective date term “no later than” is used to allow the implementers to make 
their updates to their reserved names immediately upon this notice but no later than the policy 
effective date of 1 August 2020. 

 
Questions about this Policy may be directed to globalsupport@icann.org. 

Learn more: Protection of IGO and INGO Identifiers in All gTLD Policy 

[https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/igo-ingo-protection-policy-2018-01-16-en] 

 

Best regards, 
 
Russ Weinstein 
Sr. Director, gTLD Accounts & Services 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
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